
 

 

EAGLE NEWSLETTER  February 2, 2023 

 

Congratulations to our A Boys Basketball  

Team for taking 2nd Place at the Boys 

Roundball Tournament in Arlington. 
 

Congratulations to our A Girls Basketball  

Team for finishing Champions in the Con-

solation Bracket at the Girls Roundball 

Tournament in Kearney. 

Student Lunch Balance notices are coming home today.  Please check to see if your child’s lunch account is low or in the 
negative. If it is low or in the negative, please send a payment immediately. Lunch prices are Kindergarten $1.83, Grades 1-6 
$1.88, & Grades 7 & 8 $1.98. If you have any questions regarding your child’s lunch account, please call the school office. 
  
PK-8 Grade Students will Sing at Church THIS Sunday, Feb. 5th. Please have the kids in the church basement at 8:45. 
 

The February Calendar & GACC Lunch Menu were included in last weeks Family Folder.  Additional copies can be found on 
the schools website under the Eagle Newsletter & Events tab. 

   

Third Quarter Chapel Offerings are going towards Concordia Theological Seminary, Fort Wayne’s, Military Project.  The 
Military Project supports the chaplains of the LCMS and other military personnel in combat zones and their families with prayers, 
encouragement, and items of support for both their body and, most especially, their life in Christ.  Please keep our soldiers, chap-
lains and their families in your prayers. They are God’s instruments of protection. They leave family, home, and country so that we 
and our families can live in peace and security.  We have collected $92.04 so far. 
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
$5 Lunch, Tomorrow, Friday, February 3rd.  Welcome K-2 parents! 

A GBB Tournament is Saturday, February 4th at Zion Pierce 

B GBB & A BBB Monday, February 6th at Arlington beginning at 4:30 

Cadets GBB vs Howells-Dodge, Monday, February 6th at 4:30 

$2 Free Dress day, Tuesday, February 7th 

Cadets GBB, Tuesday, February 7th at Pender at 4:00 

Cadets Wrestling, Tuesday, February 7th at Arlington at 5:00 

Chapel by Kindergarten, Wednesday, February 8th 

Parent’s Night & A BBB vs Battle Creek, Thursday, February 9th at 5:30 
 

With the weather being so cold PLEASE remember to send your child

(ren) to school with hats, gloves & coats!  We walk to GACC for lunch 

& go out for recess if not too cold.  Thank you!  

Mr. Mac’s office hours: 
Tuesday’s from 12:00 pm - 3:30 pm & Thursday’s from 8:00 am - 3:30 pm 

 

To contact with him outside of his office hours, please call the school office and leave a message or email him 
at wmcallister@stpaulwpne.org. 

w w w . s t p a u l w p . o r g   

         S t .  P a u l  L u t h e r a n  S c h o o l  M i s s i o n  S t a t e m e n t  

     “St. Paul School is in partnership with parents in providing a Christ-centered education that will equip  

      children in pre-school through eighth grade to faithfully serve as witnessing Christians and productive citizens.” 

If you need to contact Pastor Gierke, please call him at the church office at 402.372.2111, on his cell at 402.380.9549 or 
email him at jpgierke@stpaulwp.org.   


